
Groom Law Group, Chartered | 1701 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. | Washington, D.C. 20006-5811 | 202-857-0620 | Fax: 202-659-4503 | www.groom.com
This publication is provided for educational and informational purposes only and does not contain legal advice. The information should in no way be taken as an indication of future legal results. Accordingly, you 
should not act on any information provided without consulting legal counsel. To comply with U.S. Treasury Regulations, we also inform you that, unless expressly stated otherwise, any tax advice contained in this 
communication is not intended to be used and cannot be used by any taxpayer to avoid penalties under the Internal Revenue Code, and such advice cannot be quoted or referenced to promote or market to 
another party any transaction or matter addressed in this communication.

Publications

2015 Transit Pass Retroactively Increased – 
Impacts 2015 Forms W-2 and 941

Recent IRS Notice 2016-6 provides special procedures for 
employers to reflect the increase in the transit pass (and commuter 
highway vehicle) limit from $130 to $250, retroactive to January 
1, 2015, to mirror the parking limit under Code section 132(f), in 
light of the recently enacted Consolidated Appropriations Act. 
This procedure largely tracks guidance issued last year ¯ Notice 
2015-2 ¯ to help employers avoid the rather onerous process of 
issuing corrected forms (Form W-2c and 941-X) to reflect the 
proper amount of taxable wages. As the Form 941-X filing 
deadline (and the W-2 furnishing deadline to employees) is fast 
approaching, employers are encouraged to follow this streamlined 
process to reflect the reduction in taxable wages on the Form W-2 
and fourth quarter Form 941, and refund any excess FICA taxes 
(including the additional .9% FICA amounts). The Notice is 
attached.

If you have any questions regarding the increase or the impact it has on your reporting 
obligations, please contact your regular Groom attorney or one of the attorneys listed.
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